Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Notice of Publication of 2015 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 1, 2015, the Public Employees Relations Commission (PERC) published its 2015-2016 Regulatory Plan in accordance with Section 120.74(2), Florida Statutes. The Regulatory Plan is available on PERC’s website at http://perc.myflorida.com/annual_regulatory_plan_2015-2016.pdf.
